
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                           

                                                           Notice to Residents 

The Estate Office will be closed on Thursday, 20th and Friday 21st March 2025 due to 

a family bereavement. 

You can still contact the Estate Office as normal for non-urgent issues by email at 

office@gouldenhouse.org.  In the event of an emergency, please contact 

Wandsworth Borough Council out of office hours number 020 8871 7490.   

 
For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 
Estate Office Staff 
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